
 

 

 

Re-Scheduling of Walk-in-Interview 
 
Walk-in-Interview scheduled on 28-08-2023 for the positions (Research 

Associate and Research Assistant) available in the research project on 

“Architectural Epigraphy in Early Modern Kashmir” has been rescheduled and 

shall now be held on 30-08-2023.  

The venue of the interview and the other terms/conditions shall remain the 

same. 

 
 

Sd/  
(Mehran Qureshi) 

  Principal Investigator  
Department of Architecture, IUST 

Date: 24-08-2023                                                           
 


